
 

 

OPEN ENROLLMENT    

 

Parents/guardians considering the use of the open enrollment option to enroll their children in 

another public school district in the state of Iowa should be aware of the following dates: 

 

March 1 – Last date for regular open enrollment requests.  

 

September 1 - Last date for open enrollment requests for entering kindergarten. 

 

 

Parents/guardians who show "good cause" for not meeting the March 1, deadline may contact the 

Superintendent's Office. 

 

Parents/guardians of open enrolled students whose income falls below 160% of the federal poverty 

guidelines are eligible for transportation assistance. This may be in the form of actual 

transportation or in the form of a cash stipend. 

 

Parents who apply for open enrollment should be aware of the potential loss of eligibility rules in 

the district for which they enroll. 

 

Open Enrollment applications are available for download on our District website at 

www@anamosa.k12.ia.us 

 

If you have questions or for further details, contact the Superintendent’s Office at 319-462-4321. 
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